
 

 

2014-10-10 

Exchange Notice 
 
IT  96/14 

IT – INET OTF – Disturbance testing in OTF, October 

10th between 13:00-14:00 CEST 
 

 

  

Nasdaq will perform internal failover tests in INET Nordic Test Environment (OTF) today 

Friday October 10th between 13:00-14:00 CEST. 

 

The system will still be open for testing by customers, but please be aware that there 

might be short outages due to the testing.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this IT Notice, please contact Tech Support at:  

+46 8 405 64 10, operator@nasdaqomx.com. 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Nasdaq 
Tech Support 
Market Operations 
Transaction Services Nordics 
  
INET: +46 8 405 6410 (07:00-18:30 CET) 
GCF/FDS: +46 8 405 6580 (06:30-18:30 CET) 
Finnish: +46 8 405 6860 (07:00-18:30 CET) 
Tullvaktsvägen 15 
105 78 Stockholm, Sweden 
operator@nasdaq.com 
www.nasdaqomx.com 
 


